Little Flower Catholic
Church & School

Listening Session
for All Things
New Second
Draft Models

This THURSDAY at 5:00 p.m.
Little Flower, McEntee Hall

THIS THURSDAY

On Feb. 8, the Archdiocese published

second draft models for the All Things

New Campaign. In this model, it is

proposed Little Flower is converted to a 5:00 P.M.
Pastorate with St. Mary Magdalen, St.

Luke the Evangelist and Immaculate
Conception in Maplewood.

To gather your feedback on this and Agenda - 5:00 p.-m. - 6:00 p-m.
answer as many questions as we are :

able, the Little Flower All Things New * Opening prayer (Fr. ngzog)
committee will be hosting a listening e Welcome/About (facilitator)
session this coming Thursday, February ;

16th at 5p in McEntee Hall in the ¢ Dra.ft, Model 2 Overview
school. Note: Due to timing of the (facilitator)

session, light refreshments will be School Update (Michelle Basi
served. . '
School Board President)

_ _ : Feedback/Discussion (all)
Please read the information provided .
on the All Things New website Closing Prayer (Fr. Herzog)
(https://allthingsnew.archstl.org/Planni
ng-Process/Second-Draft-Model - Little
Flower is in Planning Group 6) and send
feedback to Key Parish Leaders at
allthingsnew®@littleflowerstl.org by
February 15, 2023 if you cannot attend
the listening session. SCAN ME

littleflowerstl.org/allthingsnew @




